


May 18, 2017

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St.
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4


Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:	Request for Temporary Exemption from Section 6.5.3 of the DSC – Long Term Load Transfer Eliminations – Application Amendment
	Board File no. EB-2016-0366
_________________________________________________________________________________

In the original application of proceeding EB-2016-0366, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. requested the temporary exemption from Section 6.5.3 of the DSP “in respect of thirty-two (32) customers affected”.  Upon discussions with Board Staff, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. determined that a residential customer, who began building in 2015, should have also been included in the exemption, thus bringing the total number of customers to be exempted to thirty-three (33).

Therefore, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. requests that the original application in proceeding EB-2016-0366 be amended to include the temporary exemption from Section 6.5.3 of the DSP to reflect thirty-three (33) customers.

In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact David Smelsky, Chief Financial Officer, at dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 208, or Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 257.


Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack](Original signed)

David J. Smelsky, CPA, CMA
Chief Financial Officer



Cc: Arthur A. Skidmore, President & CEO, HHHI
      Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs, HHHI
      Richard King, Counsel, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP
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